
Juniper Hill Ladies Golf Club 
Juniper Hill Clubhouse 

Fall Meeting 
October 5, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order by Co-Chairs Barb Reynolds and Sue Wood at 12:03 pm.  Officers 

present were Barb Reynolds, Sue Wood, Glenda Abrams, Charlotte Pyles, and Jenny Bannister. 

The club thanked Teresa Prather for the great job she does on our website. 

The club thanked Shirley Rodgers, Linda Moore, and Brenda Shipp for the wonderful meal. 

A copy of the spring meeting minutes and treasurer’s report were available to the members for review.  

Sue Wood asked that these minutes be approved and the members present voted to approve the 

minutes from March 12, 2019. The Treasurers report from 2019 was also approved by the members.  

The balance in the account was $1,740.22 as of the end of 2019.   

A Wildcat Tees committee will be formed and will meet before the spring to make recommendations to 

the club on the use of those tees. 

Glenda Abrams thanked the tournament committee for all of their hard work. 

Charlotte Pyles asked members to keep turning in their scorecards so that scores will be entered into 

GHIN. 

The Nominating Committee gave their report on officers for the 2020 year and it was approved by the 

members present. 

 Ruth Hinkle and Teresa Prather – Club Co-Chairs 

 Charlotte Pyles – Handicap Chair 

 Jenny Bannister – Secretary/Treasurer 

 Glenda Abrams and Stacy McClellan – Special Events/Tournament Co-Chairs 

Ruth Hinkle recommended the club buy paper products for events for the coming year so that the club 

wouldn’t have to buy paper products for each individual event. A motion was made by Aggie Hampton 

and seconded by Dusty Nelson and the motion carried. 

Barb Reynolds recommended purchasing a gift certificate for Kirk Schooley in the amount of $100 to 

Thai Smile to thank him for all he does for our club. Ruth Hinkle motioned for approval, Donna McNeil 

seconded the motion and it carried. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 pm. 


